
1872
A meeting was convened in the National School-room on Tuesday, to consider the water supply, which is 
very deficient in some parts of the town.  A committee was formed, with Mr E. Baker as secretary, to carry
out any arrangements which they may think necessary to adopt to bring the boon of pure water within 
easier access of the inhabitants generally.      Western Gazette 23 February 1872
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